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The month of April had the students of Naukati School busy with many projects 
and adventures.

We started the month with Pajama Day and went through the month exploring 
ways to dress up for fun days like formal dress, pattern clothes, monochromatic, 
50s era and of course the infamous bad hair day. We missed our last week of 
April “dress-up” due to having to go to distance education, but we are hopeful 
we can bring it back out for a flashback to the 80s and try out our western 
clothing. YEE HAW! It is sure to be a fun photo opportunity.

The students, staff, and volunteers have been replanting flower beds and 
planting seeds for the greenhouse. We have converted it to soil and are working 
to see what is going to come up. There are already several things sprouting.

The afternoon on Earth Day was spent “swooping the loop” and picking up trash. 
Although it was a dirty job, the students enjoyed being outside and contributing 
to a cleaner community.

The geological finds around Naukati Bay are amazing and we took the students 
on an excursion for fossils, beautiful shells, and rocks at the beach. It was an 
amazing day for this adventure. We also meandered our way down Otter Trail to 
Otter Point. The students were scouting for all sorts of treasures.

We are into May and looking forward to what the rest of the school year will 
hold. We have plans of Karst exploration, kayaking, beach scavenger hunts and 
swimming. Let the sun come our way and bring with it rainy evenings. 

Happy May!

Naukati School Staff


